
We are writing to ask the Oregon Legislature to vote YES in favor of the National Popular Vote bill.  We 
need to have all people who vote have their vote counted.  To underscore and emphasize 
democracy.California and Washington, our sister states, and many other states have voted yes.  It is 
time for Oregon to sign on.   
 
Thank you, 
Mimi Maduro & Michael Stevens 
2203 Dundas Way 
Mosier, Oregon. 97040 
503-680-6845 
 
Mimi M. Maduro 
"Don't shoot for the stars.  We already know what's there.  Shoot for the space in between because 
that's where the real mystery lies." 
---Vera Rubin 
(1928-2016) 
 


